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COVID-19 Update: 7/28/22

We have 2 more positive residents as of today and 1 more positive sta� 
member as of today, which brings us to 4 residents, 3 employees and 1 commu-
nity acquired resident. 

Please know, we continue to follow the guidelines and recommended protocols 
for COVID-19 set forth by Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and 
Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS), in addition to following 
directives set forth by the New Jersey Department of Health (NJDOH).

If you have any further questions, please reach out to us at (973) 772-3700.

Thank you, 

Atlas Rehabilitation and Healthcare at Daughters of Miriam


